
 

A Big Congratulations! 

Coming To  Your Area 
The Fisheries Safety Association are coordinating  SAFETY TOWN HALL meetings across the 
province, hosted by Local Enterprises.  Everyone is welcome to attend these meetings and take part in 
an open discussion on health and safety in the fisheries sector, plus several informative presentations 
and exhibits.  There are always light refreshments and door prizes.   
 
If you would like more information or to see one in your area, please contact us at: 
info@fisheriessafety.ca or   (902) 354-6001 
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With all the hard work being done and all the discussions around safety happening around the province, 
we are please to announce that the rates for Fish Processing and Saltwater Fishing (Harvesting) have 
come down again for 2017.   
   Rates:                                         2017                       2016  
   Harvesting       $5.46           $6.51 
   Fish Processing     $3.46           $3.59 
   Aquaculture                  $3.64           $3.04 

At the 2016 Annual General Meeting, the 
following people were re-elected by 
acclamation or appointed  to the Board of 
Directors for a three-year term: 
 

Harvesting Representatives 
¶ Star Donovan, Mersey Seafoods 
¶ Yvon Thibault, D.B. Kenney 
¶ Douglas McLeod, MimeôJ Seafoods 
¶ Ray Belliveau, Charlesville Fisheries 
¶ Becky Langille, Clearwater Seafoods LP 
 
Representing Aquaculture/Services Incidental 
¶ Bernard Kennedy, J.K. Marine 
¶ Dick Stewart, Atlantic Herring Coop 
¶ Doug Bertram. Innovative Fishery Products 
 

Processing Representatives 
¶ Erin Purcell, Seafood Producers Association of NS 
¶ Noel Després, Comeauôs Sea Foods 
¶ Lionel Enslow, Pierce Fisheries 
¶ Shawn dôEntremont, Inshore Fisheries 

¶ One seat is VACANT (call if interested) 
 
Representing the NS Fisheries Sector Council 
¶ Leonard Leblanc, Gulf NS Fishermenôs Coalition 
¶ Gary Dedrick, Independent Fisher 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
Chair  Noel Despres 
Vice Chair Leonard Leblanc 
Treasurer Star Donavon 
Secretary Doug Bertram 

Your 2016-17 Board of Directors 



Those receiving this newsletter via regular mail will find enclosed a new FSANS membership 
card.  It identifies you as an FSANS member and may be presented by anyone within your 
company to be eligible for discounts and preferred prices at participating training 
organizations, service providers and vendors of safety equipment.  For details and links to 
suppliers, please visit www.fisheriessafety.ca regularly. 

Other benefits include: OHS Consultant services, tools, manuals, policies, programs, 
procedures; Industry-specific ñtoolboxò and ñwharf talkò sessions for workers, managers, 
supervisors and captains; Safety Town Hall meetings; Effective JOHSC training; Hazard 
identification/risk assessment; Program audits; Ergonomic assessment; WCB claims cost 
control; Assistance with OHS regulations; Liaison services following a serious incident, or 
Orders from an OHS Officer. 

Letôs continue to work together to eliminate injuries and reduce avoidable costs.  Make 
safety a priority in your work and in the community! Please feel free to contact us if you 
have any questions or suggestions as to how we can better help YOU, and serve employers 
and workers in the fishing, seafood and aquaculture industries. 

Membership Cards 

Watch for your 2017 Calendar! 
Again this year, Grade 6 students across the province were invited to participate in a poster contest on 
the topic of the use of personal floatation devices (PFD).  And again this fall, all 8 school boards 
participated.  To date, weôve received over 2,500 posters to help with communicating the safety 
message.  Winner and finalists from each school board will have their posters featured in the 2017 
calendar to be delivered to all FSANS members before the end of the year.  We always hear great 
feedback on the calendars that start with conversation in the classroom and family discussions around 
the supper table regarding PFDs and fishing safety! 

Thank you to all the students, their teachers, parents and school administrators for the time and 
effort in creating another batch of wonderful posters. 

Friendly Reminder 
With the  upcoming opening of several lobster seasons, here are a couple of safety tips we encourage 
you to remember and talk about: 
 
1. Check Inflatable PFDôs to ensure the C02 cartridges are hand tight; also check the indicator to ensure 
it is still all green and no red is showing in the window. 
2. Practise and talk about your emergency drills, letôs talk about what we will do as a team if someone 
falls overboard. 
 
Check us out on Facebook to be sure you are getting the schedules for events happening in your area 
such as Man Overboard Drills. 
 

  
isheriessafety                         
 

https://www.facebook.com/fisheriessafety/
https://www.facebook.com/fisheriessafety/
https://www.facebook.com/fisheriessafety/
https://www.facebook.com/fisheriessafety/


New Posters 
Attention all processing plants please take a look at some of the new posters 
we have available.  Please feel free to contact us and we will ensure you get a 
copy of any of them that you need.  
 
 
 



$ave on Training 
Call Sandra at (902) 742-7521 to register 
Upcoming Courses *subject to change 

 FSANS 
COURSE  DATE LOCATION PRICE$  
SFA/MBFA                    Dec 3-4                                  Yarmouth                               $75 
MBFA                            Dec 17-18                               Barrington            75 
MAFA                            Jan 9-13                                  Yarmouth                               300 
MAFA                     Jan 9-13                                  Shelburne            300 
MAFA                            Jan 16-20                                 Port Hastings                         300 
FMIV                              Jan 16-Mar24                          Shelburne            3650 
FMIV                              Jan 23-Mar                              Port Hawkesbury            3650 
ROC-MC                        Jan 31-Feb 2                            Yarmouth             350             
MED-DVS                      Feb 6-9                                    Yarmouth             475 
ROC-MC                        Feb 7-9                                     Shelburne             350 
MED-DVS                      Feb 13-16                                Shelburne             475 
SVOP                              Feb 27-Mar 2                          Shelburne             350 
ROC-MC                         Mar 1-3                                   Yarmouth or Shelburne         350 
FMIV                               Jun 5-Aug 11                          Shelburne             3650 
MED-DVS                       un 26-29                                 Yarmouth             475 
MAFA                             July 24-28                               Yarmouth             300 
ROC-MC                         Aug 1-3                                   Yarmouth             350 
FMIV                               Aug 7-Oct 13                          Yarmouth             3650 
FMIV                               Aug 7-Oct 13                          Shelburne             3650 
MAFA                              Oct 16-20                               Yarmouth             300  
 

 

Plus, first aid and forklift courses are held regularly throughout the 
province.  Call for dates, or to set up a course in your area. 

 

Fisheries Safety 
Association of  
Nova Scotia  

 

Queens Place Emera Centre 
50 Queens Place Drive 

Box 903, Liverpool, NS B0T 1K0 
Canada 

Phone: (902) 354-6001 
Fax: (902) 354-5971 

Stewart Franck cell (902) 527-7985 
Amanda Dedrick cell (902) 233-5887 

Email: info@fisheriessafety.ca 
www.fisheriessafety.ca 

Upcoming Changes 
 

As of January 1, 2017 all registration will be done through NSCC with full payment.  After the participant is in 
class they will need to contact FSANS for their discount this will be submitted after completion of class.   

Please contact us with any questions. 


